
 

 

22nd September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Face coverings 

 

As you are aware, I wrote to you on 11th September to explain that, following the increase in Covid-19 cases 

nationally, we were encouraging students to wear face coverings in school. 

 

As I explained at the time, we were not making the wearing of face coverings compulsory - we were just 

strongly encouraging them to be worn to enhance the safety of our students and staff. 

 

I have received a couple of queries since then regarding our policy on students wearing face coverings in 

lessons. 

 

Having considered this further, I am happy to allow any student who wishes to, to wear a face covering in 

lessons, as long as they follow the rules and expectations I have set out previously about face coverings. 

 

Coat for school 

 

As the colder weather and rain start to set in at this time of the year, can I please remind you to ensure that 

your son/daughter has a suitable plain black waterproof coat and wears this on days when rain is forecast and 

during cold weather. Thank you. 

 

With kind regards 

 

Mr P Kelly 


